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8/15/17 

Welcome Back! As a reminder, parents may walk students to their classrooms 
the first three days of school only. 

TEARS & CHEERS/WELCOME BACK COFFEE 
Join us for our annual Tears & Cheers breakfast tomorrow.  Meet us in the library 
immediately following morning drop off. The first day can be an emotional and 
exciting experience for both students and parents.  Come shed "tears" or shout a 
few "cheers" with us. 

LUNCH VISITORS 
As a reminder, lunch visitors are not permitted during the first 2 weeks of school.  We 
appreciate your understanding as our HAWKS are learning cafeteria routines and 
procedures.  Also, The Katy ISD Parent Permission for Elementary Lunch Visitors form will 
be sent home in Tuesday folders.  Please complete and return this form to designate the 
family members who have permission to eat lunch with your child.  This is limited to 
parents/step-parents/guardians, non-school-aged siblings and grandparents.  If you have 
any questions about this form, please contact the front office.   

ARRIVAL/DISMISSAL PROCEDURES 
Please review the arrival and dismissal procedures found in the Student Handbook 
(pages 49-52). It can be found on our campus website or you can utilize this QR 
code to take you right there:  

 
 
 
 

Access Control Doors 
Katy ISD has updated schools with access control doors. A letter is attached to 
this email explaining how the new doors operate. Due to the fact that all visitors 
will need to be identified and buzzed into the building, please allow additional time 
when visiting Hayes. If you have questions, please contact a JHE administrator.  
Birthday Treat Changes 
Katy ISD has updated their student handbook regarding birthday or other 
celebratory functions and now states: “All treats must be store-bought with a 
label indicating the ingredients of the item.” As always, no other birthday items 
(party favors, balloons, etc.) are allowed to be brought to class. Please contact your 
child’s teacher or our school nurse for further information if needed. 
UPCOMING DATES: 
August 16: First Day of School (Parents may walk students to class the first 3  



                                                  days of school) 
                  PTA Welcome Back Coffee for Parents/JHE Library 
August 18: Spirit Day-Wear your JHE Spirit Shirt 
August 19: THS Jet Band Parade 
August 22: 5th Grade Curriculum Night/JHE Gym 6:00-7:30PM 
August 24: 1st Grade Curriculum Night/6:00-700PM 
                  2nd Grade Curriculum Night/7:00-8:00PM 
August 25: Spirit Day-Wear your JHE Spirit shirt 
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